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Have you heard about our upcoming Apprenticeship Event? 

To celebrate Apprenticeship week and our unlocked event at the RNLI College, we are running a comeptition! 

Since starting your apprenticeship we want to see your pictures and videos celebrating your workplace and colleagues! You can
choose how you enter - it might be a TikTok, a photo or a selfie at work - it's up to you! Make sure you tag them with
#Unlockyourfuture. We'll choose the four most creative entries to win £25 of vouchers with a choice of Amazon, ASOS, Netflix
or JustEat!

Don't forget to make sure your entry is public so we can see it, or you can message us your entry directly through our social
media channels.

This exciting competition is open to all Bournemouth & Poole College apprentices.

Get your entries in quickly though - the deadline for entries is 25th February 2022.
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